Adjustments made to
animal shelter book sale

Due to COVID-19, the
book sale fundraiser for
Randolph County Animal
Shelter will be different
this fall.

The Warehouse on Main
Street in Roanoke will be
open the first and third
Wednesday of September
and October (Sept. 16, Oct.
7, Oct. 21) and on Saturday,
Sept. 26 and Oct. 24.

Four people will be al-
lowed to enter the build-

ing and strict COVID-19
guidelines will be in place.
Face masks are required
and social distancing is ex-
pected.

Appointments will be
scheduled every 30 minutes

beginning at 8 a.m., and the
last appointment will be at

10:30 a.m. Please call Eve-
lyn Smith at 256-282-8171

to reserve your time and
come support Randolph
County's animal shelter.



